I wish to express my opposition to the proposed development .

Warrington has always been a bottle neck for traffic since I moved here in- to work
and live.

The council have never priotised solving the traffic congestion in this time and I cannot see
that attitude changing in the foreseeable future.

The only thing I would support is a high rise bridge from walton Lea to great Sankey to
relieve the congestion we suffer at bridge foot and the increase in volume in that location
due to the opening of the new runcorn /widnes bridge that have decided to make it a toll
bridge.

Closer to home the proposal to build 800 homes at Appleton thorn and grappenhall heys
has been thought out fully.

There 1s no infrastructure in place to accomodate this development

It will force more traffic onto one main route to the motorways in an easterly and western
direction.

Once again this plan does not benefit the residents of warrington south and will make the
quality of life unbearable






